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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Butterflies. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

94% 87% 100% 91% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 
Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

85% 98% 93% 96% 89% 89% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wear red day 

On Friday 1st February we will be supporting #WearRedDay to raise money for Congenital 

Heart Disease. Money raised during the day will fund ground breaking new equipment to 

save and improve lives. 

Please simply wear red. Think red ties, red socks, red scarves or red hat! Then just put your 

donation in the class box.  

There will also be 3 different Raffles! A big prize raffle, a raffle in individual classes and a 

free to enter raffle for every child in school/nursery to win a football and football gloves. 

Details will be on posters around school. Natalie will be selling raffle tickets every morning 

next week, for the big prizes, either by the main entrance or in the hall, weather dependent. 

Contact details 

If you have moved house recently or have a new phone number, please make sure your details 

are updated at the office. Thank you. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding Reception (F2), years 1 & 2 parents’ evenings week commencing 4th February. 

Classes will be putting up a list of times for you to sign up for. Please remember these 

meetings are to talk about academic progress, if you have additional information to share or 

concerns please make a separate appointment to speak to the class teacher. 

Each year group will arrange a place for you to wait. 

Attendance – Every day counts. 

Well done to Butterflies for their improved attendance figures! A fantastic 100%.  
 

We need your continuing help to improve our attendance figures so please send your child 

every day, if they are well, as every day counts. If they have the odd sniffle or cough please 

send them to school. We will send them home if they are unwell. 

Let’s hope the sickness bug has now gone! If your child does have sickness and/or diarrhoea 

then please keep them off for 48 hours after their last bout as this will help to prevent it 

spreading. 

You will receive a print out of your child’s current attendance at parents’ evening. Above 

96% is excellent, above 95% is good and below 95% we will monitor your child’s attendance. 

Below 90% could result in an attendance meeting and involvement from our Educational 

Welfare Officer. 


